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Please do not redistrict Altadena
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Hi my name is Sergeant Esequiel Morales, I am an employee of Los Angeles County Animal Care

and Control. I provide Animal Control services to the Constituents of Altadena. I just want to voice

my opinion and ask to not redistrict Altadena. I strongly feel that WE would lose a great big support

and a wealth of knowledge if Altadena is redistricted. The constituents of Altadena are getting so
much needed support and GREAT response from Supervisor Antonovich and his staff as well as

Senior Deputy Sussy Nemer. Altadena is on its way to being a Great City and they all need the

Great support to be Great.

Thank you for your time.

E. Morales, Sgt.

Baldwin Park, Ca. 91706
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